
 
 

Hand in hand together we will become kind, collaborative and courageous citizens of our 
community and the wider world

 
Monday 9th June 2025. 

 
Meta 4 Dance Confluence project treat for participants Friday 20th June 2025 

 
Dear Parents/ Carers of children who attended the Meta 4 Dance project at Alnwick Gardens, 
 
Mr Charlton and I are extremely proud of the excellent participation in our recent venture with 
Charlie and Lily from Meta 4 Dance. 
 
We have been asked for participants to please complete the participant survey which can be found 
–  https://forms.fillout.com/t/xAGj8W8Tnwus  
 
As a reward and recognition of their participation the children were asked to decide what they 
would like to do as a treat. They have decided that they would like to go to Lillidorei, Alnwick.  
 
We have been fortunate to get places to enable us to attend the ‘Free Friday for Schools’ on Friday 
20th June.  
 
The children will leave school at around 9.40a.m. and leave so that they can be back for lunch and 
afternoon lessons as usual. 
 
School will cover the costs of transports so there will be no charge. 
 
Please can the children wear their Whittingham PE kit (long sleeves and legs fully covered as the 
slides can be rather fast! If your child does not have PE joggers they can wear football skins for 
example instead. 
 
No watches, jewellery or hair accessories other than a simple air bobble to tie long hair back please. 
 
A separate permission slip is not needed as for this trip we can use the ‘blanket’ permission slip that 
was signed by families earlier in the year. 
 
Best wishes, 
Belinda Athey – Headteacher. 
Neil Charlton – Deputy Headteacher. 

 
 

https://forms.fillout.com/t/xAGj8W8Tnwus

